
 

 

 
 
Our Ref: KH/LML/cc/GCSERevisionEvening 
 
16th September 2025 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 

Invitation to GCSE Revision Evening 
 
As we approach a crucial phase in your child's education, we believe it is essential to 
work together to provide the best possible support. With this in mind, we are delighted 
to invite you and your child to our upcoming GCSE Revision Evening on Monday 29th 
September 2025, which will take place from 5.00pm – 6.30pm. 
 
This event provides valuable insights into how you can actively support your child's 
preparation in such an important year for their upcoming GCSE exams. We 
understand that this period can be a challenging time for both pupils and parents and 
we want to ensure that you have all the tools and information necessary to help your 
child succeed. 
 
During the Revision Evening, we will cover the following topics: 
 
1. Understanding the GCSE Exam Structure 
2. Managing Stress and Anxiety 
3. Creating a Positive Learning Environment 
4. Effective Revision Techniques - our Year 12 and 13 students will share valuable 
strategies and techniques that they used when they went through their GCSE exams 
earlier this year. 
 
We believe that your active involvement in your child's academic journey is crucial, 
and this event is an excellent opportunity to equip yourself with the knowledge and 
resources to provide the support they need. 
 
If you would like to book your place, please complete this booking form  
https://forms.office.com/e/wB02P63jqh no later than 12pm on Monday 29th September 
2025.   
 
We look forward to seeing you. Together, we can help our pupils to reach their full 
potential and achieve success in their GCSE exams. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/wB02P63jqh


 

 

 


